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November 1, 2023 

 

Subject: SITREP 07-2023 

 

Dear ALL Members of American Legion Post 233, 

     As of today, this is the current situation of OUR Post: 

➢ Beer kegs and lines are cleaned and replaced. 

➢ We have hired a Bartender and possible Canteen Manager (Samantha Glynn). 

➢ CO2 tank installed and operational. 

➢ New soda tanks and guns cleaned and operational. 

➢ New Post Adjutant (Greg Cressman) has stepped-up – thank you! JP (Finance Officer) and I met with 

Greg today and he brings great ideas and synergy to moving the Post forward – Welcome Aboard! 

➢ Still need 1st Vice Commander (Membership), 2nd and 4th Vice Commanders (Entertainment/Kitchen), 

and House Committee members. Mike Sharr is the Kitchen Manager (SAL). 

➢ The well chlorinator and certification (DEP) should be completed shortly, and we are targeting 

Veteran’s Day (tentative) to open the Post. Opening time and ceremony TBD. 

➢ I plan on meeting with the AL, ALA, and SAL to coordinate events, meals, etc. TBD. 

➢ Our next meeting for the Executive Committee is Wednesday, November 8th @ 6:00 PM followed by 

the General Membership Meeting at 7:00 PM. ALL members (AL, SAL, ALA) are invited!!!  

Bottom line: I have received a tremendous number of calls and assistance to help keep Post 233 vibrant 

AGAIN! However, the Post needs the membership to step-up and HELP! Hope to see you on 

Wednesday night! 

For God and Country, Sonny Kirkwood 

Post Commander 233 Palm Valley Florida 

http://www.al233fl.org/
mailto:commander@al233fl.org
mailto:finance@al233fl.org

